
Dear Parents and Guardians,                                                                                                                    

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a policy that is implemented 

at Mehria Wonderland Nursery to ensure the safety and well-being of all our Children.  

We have children who suffer from severe nut allergies, and exposure to nuts can result in life-

threatening reactions. As a responsible educational institution, it is our duty to create a safe and 

secure environment for all our children. 

What does the No Nut Policy entail? 

1. No Nuts in School Lunches: We kindly request that you refrain from including any products 

containing nuts in your child's school lunches. This includes peanut butter sandwiches, nut-

based snacks, pistachios, walnuts, sesame seeds, and any food items that may contain nuts 

or nut traces. 

2. Classroom Snacks: During classroom celebrations or events, we ask that you choose snacks 

that are nut-free. This will help prevent accidental exposure to nuts and ensure the safety of 

all students. 

3. Allergy Emergency Plans: If your child has a known nut allergy, please ensure that the 

Nursery is aware of it. We will work with you to create an allergy emergency plan to address 

any potential situations. 

We understand that this policy may require some adjustments, and we appreciate your cooperation 

in making Mehria Wonderland Nursery   a safe place for all Children. The health and well-being of 

our students are our top priorities, and we believe that this policy will contribute to a safer and more 

inclusive learning environment. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the No Nut Policy, please do not hesitate to contact 

the Nursery   

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

 


